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Iress announces completion of
on-market buy-back program
Iress today announced it had completed its on-market share buy-back program.

In July 2021, it was announced Iress would purchase up to $100m of ordinary fully paid shares. The buy-back
has now been completed with $99,999,991.47 in shares purchased through the program. In total 9,094,178
shares have been acquired over the course of the buy-back at a volume weighted average price of $10.996 per
share.

The weighted average number of ordinary shares used in basic earnings per share for FY22 is expected to be
184,693,000.

Further details are in the final buy-back notification which has been lodged with the ASX.
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About Iress

Iress (IRE.ASX) is a technology company providing software to the financial services industry.

We provide software and services for trading & market data, financial advice, investment management,
mortgages, superannuation, life & pensions and data intelligence.

Our software is used by more than 10,000 businesses and 500,000 users globally. We have over 2,250 people
based in Asia-Pacific, North America, Africa, the UK and Europe.

www.iress.com

28/10/2022 - Iress announces completion of on-market buy-back program - 1

http://www.iress.com/

